
Good afternoon, Joel –​

 ​

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to express my gratitude for the time you spent with us in 

Oklahoma City this past fall. Being in the utility industry, many of our members drive to and from work 

sites many times a day. Your presentation on distracted driving was not only touching and heartfelt, 

but it was truly motivational – driving change on both a professional and a personal level. The 

experiences you have shared are astounding, making attendees realize that with just a little more 

thoughtfulness, each and every one of us can be that much needed change to save lives and to teach 

our children how to become responsible drivers.​

 ​

Thank you so much for your time and sharing your story. It is horrific what you and your family have 

done through, and we appreciate you having the strength, energy, and courage to share with us so 

that we may all learn from it.​

 ​

Best,​

Amanda​

 ​

Amanda Sramek | Director, Security & Preparedness 

American Gas Association​

400 N. Capitol St., NW | Washington, DC | 20001​

​

The American Gas Association represents more than 200 local energy companies committed to the 

safe and reliable delivery of clean natural gas to more than 74 million customers throughout the 

nation.​

  

 


